Miss Judy Sorrentino
Rainbow Travel Bureau
4 Granada Street
ST. AUGUSTINE, FLORIDA 32084
(U.S.A.)

Dear Miss Sorrentino:

Thank you for your letters June 13 and July 10, That I find coming back from my Mediterranean Cruise. I see with pleasure that we have Cabin 106 on Boat Deck and I see too that you got the money.

For the money due to to you by Nov. 23 don't worry about because I expect to be in St. Augustine about November 10th 1984 and I will pay you immediately. Included all the documents you ask.

Please take inssurances for both of us against loss or damage and cancellation fees.

We shall arrive to Punta Arenas the 24th january 1985 on "LAN CHILE" on a plain who takes off from Santiago at 9.00 a.m. and arrives at 1.00 p.m. the same day. Please arrange reservation from my wife and I in the Cabo de Hornos Hotel (Punta Arenas).

Just at the end of this letter I receive your letter of august 28 which I think is already answered.

Dear Miss Sorrentino I do not know if I reply all your questions but, as I intend to be in St. Augustine for a few days around november 10th I will be there able to reply any more questions. Therefore do not write to me anymore letter. We will talk in your office in St. Augustine around November 10th.

Thanking you for everything I remain very truly Yours,

